
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: alan lehman <alan@lehmandesignstudio.com> 
Date: Wed, Jul 10, 2024 at 9:28 AM 
Subject: DS 24089 & LM 24151 (Britton) project 
To: Evan Kort <ekort@ci.carmel.ca.us>, Sullivan Carey-Lang 
<scareylang@ci.carmel.ca.us> 
 
 

Hello Evan, 
 
I am writing in support of the project: DS 24089 & LM 24151 
 
As the designer of the neighboring project (soon to start construction), I find the proposal 
to be a great compliment to the neighborhoods aesthetic, scale and character. This 
proposal as shown will be a welcome addition to this streetscape and Carmel. The 
combination of material choices and architectural forms are very inviting and blend 
seamlessly into the Carmel aesthetic. 
 
Regards, 
Alan 
 

Alan Lehman 

<REDACTED> 
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